
Dear Senator Johnson, 
 
My name is Garrett McBride and was a classmate of Taylor Martinek. I, alike everyone who knew Taylor, 
was shook by his passing. He was a great man who deserved better. The proposed Bill 2797 is a step in 
the right direction for this opioid crisis that is plaguing families. Taylor is an example that the opioid 
epidemic can affect anyone and everyone. I am writing you in hopes that you will support “Taylor’s Law” 
to enforce stricter penalties on individuals involved in opioid distribution. Please reach out to me if you 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Garrett McBride 
503-616-8194 
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